Parnijit Singh
From: Lucy Economakis <[ -

Sent: 11 January 2022 08:31
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Re: Comments on 2021/5699/P have been received by the council.

Re Application no. 2021/5699/P, Chipotle West End Lane/Fawley Road

On Wed, Jan 5, 2022 at 9:14 PM <planning@ camden.gov.uk> wrote:
I'm objecting to this planning permission as we already have far too much disturbance and anti-social behaviour in
our neighbourhood. We are regularly disturbed, particularly Thursday to Sunday, from 9pm to 5am from people
coming out of bars, clubs and restaurants and this behaviour encourages more anti-social behaviour such as drug
dealers (frequently outside the back of Sainsbury's and down the alley in between Fawley Mansions and Ramsey
House - previously reported) and drunk and disorderly people, shouting, screaming etc.
Also the litter left by such a restaurant will encourage our increasing rodent problem (rats and mice) which many
people/businesses do not address.
Please do not allow West Hampstead to become an unpleasant place to live.
This is a conservation area and should be looked after so it is a pleasant place to reside and to protect it for future
generations.
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